
THE AAPCHO INSTITUTIONAL REVIEW BOARD (IRB)  
IS ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS! 

 

 
 
 

Consider the AAPCHO Community IRB to Review Your Research! 
Send in your applications to ensure that your research is ethical, culturally, and 

linguistically appropriate, and relevant to the communities you serve! 
FREE for all AAPCHO members! 

Note: AAPCHO is currently only accepting applications from members 
 

Intent to Submit 
Deadline (6 weeks 
before IRB Meeting) 

Application Deadline 
(3 weeks before IRB 
Meeting) 

IRB Meeting Dates Notification of 
Results (2 weeks 
after IRB meeting) 

January 1, 2020 January 21, 2020 February 11, 2020 February 25, 2020 

March 31, 2020 April 21, 2020 May 12, 2020 May 26, 2020 

June 30, 2020 July 21, 2020 August 11, 2020 August 25, 2020 

September 29, 2020 October 20, 2020 November 10, 2020 November 24, 2020 

 

   

Do you have an Institutional Review 
Board (IRB) or Federalwide Assurance 

(FWA) for your research grant? 

 

Do you want a board of Asian 
Americans, Native Hawaiians, and 

Pacific Islanders (AA&NHPI) peers to 
help ensure ethical treatment of your 

research participants? 

For more information, contact IRB Coordinator, Nicole Nguyen, at 
research@aapcho.org.  
To learn more about AAPCHO’s IRB/FWA and for applications, go to: 
http://www.aapcho.org/resources/institutional-review-board/ 

 
 


